
  

 
  

 
 
 
 
 

August 16, 2023 
 
The Honorable Alejandro Mayorkas 
Secretary 
U.S. Department of Homeland Security 
Washington, D.C. 20528 
 

Dear Secretary Mayorkas: 
 

Throughout the 118th Congress, the Committee on Homeland Security (Committee), as 
the House of Representatives’ primary committee of jurisdiction for the Department of 
Homeland Security (Department), prioritized and will continue oversight of the Department and 
the enforcement policies responsible for an unprecedented border security crisis. As the 
Department’s Secretary, your testimony will significantly benefit the Committee’s oversight and 
provide the American public improved transparency and accountability. Therefore, the 
Committee invites you to testify at an agreeable date and time during the week of October 23, 
2023.  
 

The scope of the hearing will primarily focus on border security with an emphasis on 
examining the actions and policies implemented since January 2021 and their impacts on the 
border and throughout the interior of the country. 
 

Please contact the Committee on Homeland Security Majority Staff at (202) 226-8417 
with any questions or to confirm your attendance.   
 

The Committee sincerely hopes that you accept this invitation to testify.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mark E. Green, MD 
Chairman 
Committee on Homeland Security 


